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 COACH TB THOMAS SPORTS CENTER 

 

• Started a new fitness class for members, Salsa & Sweat, offered Tuesdays and Thursdays, 9:30 a.m. -

10:30 a.m. 

• Hosted Pee Dee Health Start event in the basketball gym, July 14.  

• Held a trial exercise class, Fitness Chasers, Mondays from 7 p.m. - 8 p.m. for the month of July and 

August. 

• Families are enjoying the We Heart Play program held over the summer at City Parks and it will end 

August 4.  

• The Senator Malloy’s’ Summer Youth basketball league will conclude August 3.   

• Pokémon Go in the Park is planned for August 3 and 10 at Burry Park from 5:30 p.m. -6:30 p.m. 

 

BYERLY PARK 

• Byerly Park hosted Top Gun baseball tournament July 1-2 at Byerly Park.  

• Hosted 47 teams for the Dixie Boys Baseball State tournament July 14-21. 

• The athletic fields at Byerly Park have been treated this month as part of the multi-step improvement 

plan.  

• The Parks & Recreation Department is now registering for an Adult Soccer league. 

• The Streets and Grounds division is part of a departmental structure change in which they will return to 

the Environmental Services department within the City. Employees Stephen Wild and Arnold Floyd will 

remain in the Parks & Recreation division and continue to work out of Byerly Park.  

• The Parks & Recreation department maintenance shop was broken into and a golf cart, City vehicle with 

equipment was stolen. The Hartsville Police Department found the City truck but have had to replace the 

tree trimming equipment and other supplies 

LAWTON PARK 

• Coordinated 7 rentals and 6 tours.   

• Plans for a Kayak Festival, September 24 at Lawton Park are underway and will have information soon. 

 

PIRATESVILLE 

• For the month of July, had 42 party rentals and 2 events for Season Pass holders only.   

• With the heavy rains, several parties were cancelled if an alternate date was not possible.  

 

 


